ADJOURNZED S7TS3ION OF REGULAR MEZTING
0f The Canby City Council, June 12, 1961,

The adjourned session of the meeting of June 5, 1961 was reconvened at 8:05 p.r.
Present were Mayor Oliver, Councilmen Giyer, Graham, Housen, lMarkee, Osness and
Stefani, Absent = None.

Others present « Budset Board Members George Berg, Gladys Hatten (secrotary),
Alfred Kraft, Ellis iiitchell (chairnan), Clyde llonahan and Robert Parsonsj

Supt Cox, Attorney Bettis and Recorder Richardson.

Mayor Oliver stated that this was the time and place to continue the discussion
of the purchase of the Larry Balr property. The Recorder resd Resolution No.
XXIX, A RE3SOLUTION DETERIITNIIG THT N47%) TOR JH: USE 0F FUNDS BY THR CANBY CITY
LIGHT DRPARTIEET FOR THY PURCHASE OF A PA<CEL 0® REAL PROPERTY3 AND AUTHORIZING
THW EXP%NRI G FOR SUCH PURPOSE @RO! THW "LIGHT DEPARTVNENT BUILDING AND EXPANe
SION FUNDY,

A motion was rnade by Councilman Girer, seconded by Markse and unaniiously
carried by roll call vote that R:so0lution No.XAIX be adooted and made a
matter of record.

The Council mesting was recessed at 8:12 peme in favor of the seheduled ennual
budget neetlng,

Chairman Mitchell celled the meeting to order,

Minutes of the preliminary ricoting of May 29, 1961 was read by Secretary
Gladys Hattan and approved with one eorrection, that being,"Council..an Grahsm
1s Corrcigsioner of Parks and Fire",

Chairman Mitechell askzd the budgzet clerk to read the proposed budget through,
l1tem by 1tem, both estimated roeceipts snd expenditures, Questions and dise
cussion intervened throughout the reading and after the reading.

A motion was made by Committeeman Alfred Kraft, seconded by George Berg and

unanimously carried that the 1961=62 budget be ﬁﬁﬁgﬁm% as read.
f L

The budget sesedon was adjourned at 10:20 p.m. and the Council meeting was
reconvened immedistely.

Attorney Bettis read a revision of the Tatone englne~ring agreement, which
Incorporated the exclusions and stipulations required by the Corncil st the
regular meeting on June 5.

A motion was made by Councilman Giger, sscondcd by Housen and carried unane
imously to accevt the revised agreement. The anre=ment was signed by
Ronald G. Tatone, Engineer and 3y Mayor Oliver and six Councilmen.

Councilman Osness ralsed thoe question of the City's responsibllity and
1iability in regard to possible injurics and/or fatklities at the River Park,
Attorney Bettis stated that he would investigate and r2nort to the Council,

Committee meetings wers scheduled betwoen Councilmen and Supt Cox for Sthkeet
Improvement and garbase dump use studlese

Councilman Housen announced a citizens comaittee meeting for 8 p.m. Tuesday,
June 13, to begin the compilation »f a city licensing ordinance.

The meeting was adjournsd at 103140 pon.

Calle o

Mayor,
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